
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From a young age I have held a special place in my heart for children and adults with Down 
Syndrome. When I met Andy Strunk in the 6th grade, I knew I had met a very special guy as well 
as a lifelong friend!  
 
My friendship with Andy has driven me to become involved with organizations like St. Mary’s 
Center and the Special Olympics. I am so excited to announce that I have been named the 
official ambassador of the Special Olympics! I am looking forward to working with them! 
 
This particular event on November 20 is to raise money for St. Mary’s Center in Louisville. I 
thought that using a screening of The Hunger Games: Catching Fire would be the perfect 
opportunity. I have covered all costs for this event so that all the money raised can go directly 
to this amazing organization. 
 
Although I am not able to attend the Louisville screening of the movie, I will be there in spirit. I 
am asking you to give generously, so that children and adults with intellectual disabilities, like 
my good friend Andy, will continue to have a place to go to learn. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Jennifer 
 

 


